
 

 

   
 

September 2010 Progress Report on the  

Deconstruction of 130 Liberty Street 

 
Deconstruction of the 6

th
 Floor 

 

Deconstruction Status  

 

As of October 1, 2010 contractor Bovis Lend Lease has removed the 27
th

 through the 7
th

 

floors, and is working on the 6
th

 floor.
 

 

During the month of September The New York City Department of Buildings (DOB) 

approved a revision to the contractor’s means and methods for the deconstruction of 130 

Liberty Street’s lower floors.  The revised means and methods calls for a mobile crane to 

be placed on Washington Street just north of Albany.  The mobile crane will assist with 

the removal of steel that the tower crane cannot reach.  The mobile crane was put in place 

on September 27, 2010.   

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


